
April 15 
PTG Meeting, 5-6pm, Zoom

April 16 
5/6 Group A Attending 

April 20 
Logan Family Meal, 5-5:30pm 

Mobile Market 3-4pm

April 23 
5/6 Group B Attending

April 27 
Logan Family Meal, 5-5:30pm

April 29 
Individual Picture Day

April 30 
Individual Picture Day Group A    

5/6 Group A Attending

Logan is a Distinguished School-Wide Title I, Part A Educational Community

News from Logan Elementary School

LION’S ROARLION’S ROARLION’S ROAR
April 15, 2021

Logan Community, 

With the state reducing class size in grades K-3 and with increasing enrollment 
in many parts of Spokane, 6th grades will be shifting out of the elementary 
schools and into middle schools.  This will happen beginning in the Fall of 2022 
for students living in north Spokane and in the Fall of 2023 for those living in 
south Spokane.  

These changes have led to a need to adjust attendance boundaries for schools, 
something Spokane Public Schools (SPS) has not done in over 40 years.  

A boundary adjustment committee made up of over 50 community members 
and SPS staff members has created a series of recommendations for the School 
Board to consider.  

The proposed boundaries do not impact Logan’s attendance boundary at all, 
however, there are proposed changes to where Logan scholars will attend 
middle school and high school.  

The School Board would like community input on the proposed changes and 
has set up a series of online community forums.  The forums for north side 
schools take place tonight (April 15) and on Monday (April 19) at 6:30pm.  You 
are invited to attend either one.  

To learn more about the proposed boundary changes, or to register for a 
community forum, visit www.spokaneschools.org/boundarychange.

Be well,

Brent A. Perdue

Principal, brentp@spokaneschools.org

Attendance Hotline: 
354-3496

TODAY:
Logan Parent Teacher Group Meeting 
Are you the parent, grandparent or legal guardian of a Logan scholar?  
If yes, then you are automatically a member of Logan’s Parent Teacher 
Group (PTG)!  Join school staff and other Logan families on Thursday, 
April 15 at 5pm via Zoom to learn more about what is happening at 
Logan and to provide ideas about how we can make Logan an even 
better place for children and families of our neighborhood!  

Here is the link to join the Zoom meeting: https://us02web.zoom.
us/j/86807817223

See you there!



ROAR Drawing Winners
Tyleigh Schroeder

Izrael Owens

Ava Zakel

Ava Gutierrez

Jessie Brannon

Aidyn Peterson

Sofia Hills

Harrison Preston

Timofey 
Godovannyy

Charles Covert

Notice: Pesticide Application April 16!

Crossing Guards Keep Kids Safe!

Logan’s annual dormant oil spray will be applied to the trees and shrubs on 
April 16. This spray application consists of one gallon of mineral oil mixed 
in 80 gallons of water to cover and kill dormant insect eggs that over 
winter in our area.  A weed and grass control spray will be applied to the 
shrub beds and mowing strips at on the same day. This spray is to control 
unwanted grass and weeds in the shrub beds, around the trees and along 
the street curb areas.   

Our school has taken steps to keep school children away from these areas 
for 24 hours following the application of spray.  We ask that you and your 
children refrain from making contact with or playing around the trees and 
shrubs our school during that same time. A variation from this schedule 
may occur as a result of inclement weather.

A new crop of student safety patrol members has joined Logan’s adult 
patrol members to help keep scholars and their families safe during 
morning arrival and afternoon dismissal.  Logan is fortunate to have such 
a fabulous group of young people willing to volunteer to help others stay 
safe.  

Spokane Public Schools complies with all federal and state rules and regulations and does not discriminate on the basis of age, 
sex, marital status, race, color, creed, religion, national origin, the presence of any sensory, mental, or physical disability, or 
the use of a trained dog guide or service animal by a person with a disability, sexual orientation including gender expression 
or gender identity, or honorably discharged veteran or military status. This holds true for all students who are interested in 
participating in educational programs and/or extracurricular school activities, and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts 
and other designated youth groups. Inquiries regarding compliance and/or grievance procedures may be directed to the school 
district’s officers listed on our website at www.spokaneschools.org/nondiscrimination.



FREE FOOD
DISTRIBUTION

Logan Elementary
School

3:00 PM - 4:00 PM

Drive-Thru event up to 100 families

Social distancing & safety measures in

practice. Masks required.

 

Tuesday, April 20

This material was partially funded by USDA’s Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program – SNAP.
This institution is an equal opportunity provider.

1001 E. Montgomery Ave

Spokane, WA 99207

 

Free produce, meat, shelf stable

foods and other nutritious 

 products. As supplies last.

No appointment necessary, 

no identification required.

 

Please line up on Montgomery Avenue facing
West heading towards Hamilton Street.

 

Comestibles gratuitos

disponibles hasta agotar

existencias. No se necesita

cita ni identificación.

 

 

Distribución de
Comida Gratis

3:00 PM - 4:00 PM

Distribución de auto-servicio 100 familias

Medidas de seguridad y distanciamiento social en la

práctica. Máscaras necesarias.

 

Martes, 20 de Abril

This material was partially funded by USDA’s Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program – SNAP.
This institution is an equal opportunity provider.

1001 E. Montgomery Ave

Spokane, WA 99207

Logan Elementary
School

 
Haga fila en Montgomery Avenue mirando

al oeste en dirección a Hamilton Street




